Letter: Kirkwood team shines
at Bread & Broth

To the community,

An “awesome group” from Kirkwood Mountain Resort’s food and
beverage department was on hand on Nov. 7 to donate their time
at Kirkwood’'s Adopt A Day sponsorship.

“We want to start off by thanking Bread & Broth for giving us
the opportunity of giving back to the community,” wrote Jamie
Welch on behalf of her fellow sponsor crew members. “While
some of us are from out of town, we appreciate the hospitality
Lake Tahoe's community members have shown us. This has been a
heartwarming experience and we hope to help again in the
future.”

Welch is the general manager of the Sun Rise Grill and her
fellow crew members were Justin Husley, general manager at
Timber Creek; Emily Hancock, assistant general manager at
Timber Creek; and Brad Lodge, food and beverage administrator.
With all of their experience in food service, these folks were
a very welcome addition to the volunteers who make the evening
meal event happen. They were a fun, enthusiastic and energetic
group that just added to the general feel good atmosphere at
the dinner.

With the funds provided by Kirkwood, the dinner guests were
served baked chicken and sauce over noodles, roasted veggies,
salad and a great assortment of pies and cakes donated by
local stores. Bread & Broth would like to give a special thank
you to Kirkwood Mountain Resort and their four sponsor crew
members for making this nutritional and filling meal possible
for the community’s hungry, at risk population.

For more B&B information, go online www.breadandbroth.org.
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Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth



